
 

 

 

 

 

June 23, 2011 

 

 

Michael Buchholz 

Curtis-Straus LLC 

Littleton Distribution Center 

One Distribution Center Circle, Suite 1 

Littleton, MA 01460 

 

Dear Mr. Buchholz, 

 

This letter is to confirm that the material used in the labeling of our product, iRISupply 

5.0( FCC ID: R4F IRISUPPLY50), meets FCC requirements. The material is a brushed 

silver steel polyester film coated with a permanent pressure sensitive acrylic adhesive 

that is made to last the lifetime of the aforementioned product. It is also a UL approved 

(File #MH16183) material. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Khang Le 

Vice President of Engineering 

Mobile Aspects Inc. 

 




		2011-06-23T12:31:51-0400
	Khang Le




